
Celebrating the 
Class of 2020

The events listed below have been planned to celebrate you and all of your
accomplishments. Congratulations, Class of 2020! 

More information to follow on all events.

Class of 2020 Lawn Signs Virtual Senior Awards Night
June 18

Senior Send-Off - June 19

Stage-Crossing Ceremony Class of 2020 
Virtual Graduation - June 27

The Senior Send-Off will take place
at the high school. It will be a day
for seniors to drop-off items and

collect several senior recognitions, 
including yearbooks, awards, and

more!

Seniors will be given a scheduled
time to come through the high

school circle for this event.
Teachers and staff will also be
there to wave goodbye. More

information will be sent via email
prior to June 19.  

All seniors will be receiving lawn
signs to show off that they are

graduating with the Class of 2020!
More information on how they will
be distributed will be shared soon.

A virtual Senior Awards Night is
being planned for June 18 at 7 p.m.
A link to attend will be shared via
email and on the district website

prior to June 18.

We have an August date on hold with
the TU Center to potentially host a 
 stage-crossing ceremony for the

Class of 2020. We know that crossing
the stage is a pivotal moment and we
want to make that happen, pending

state guidelines in August. 

We will host a virtual graduation
ceremony on Saturday, June 27 at
10 a.m. Students are encouraged
to wear their caps & gowns and
share photos on social media!


